
Two Sisters To Profess Perpetual Vows In Guyana 

 

 

Sister Margaret (Meg) Eckart 

The Institute Leadership Team recently approved Sisters Elizabeth Small and Margaret 
(Meg) Eckart for perpetual profession. Elizabeth’s ceremony will take place on Friday, 
February 2, 2024, and Meg’s profession will be held in July 2024.  
Elizabeth and Meg both entered the Sisters of Mercy on   
November 26, 2016, in Georgetown, Guyana, and professed temporary vows on December 
12, 2020.  
 

 
Sister Elizabeth Small 

 
Please continue to hold Elizabeth and Meg in prayer as they prepare for their final vows. 
 

 
 

This article was first published in Mercy Now – the newsletter of the Sisters of Mercy of the Americas. For more information 

on the Sisters of Mercy of the Americas, please visit their website https://sistersofmercy.org/ 


